
        
 

 

 
 

 

 

26th January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,                                     

  

Autism Hub at Potter Street Academy 

  

I hope this letter finds you well. I am sure that you are aware of the very successful Autism Hub 

based at Passmores catering for the needs of our secondary students.  I am writing to consult with 

you regarding opening a new Autism Hub at Potter Street Academy to cater for our primary aged 

students. Potter Street was asked by Essex County Council to host the new provision following a 

competitive process which included parents of children with autism in Harlow. 

 

PCLC has a long track record of doing all it can to meet the needs of the community and we see 

this as another sign of our commitment. As parents/carers, you have the opportunity to make your 

views known as part of this process. 

  

If you would like to respond to this consultation, please do so via 

passmores@passmoresacademy.com 

  

Deadline for responses –1st March 2024. 

  

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Vic Goddard 
Executive Principal 
CEO 
Passmores Cooperative Learning Community 
 

 

Registration No: 7736246 

 

CEO: Vic Goddard 
Tracyes Road 

Harlow 
Essex 

CM18 6JH 
 

T: (01279) 770800 
 

E: pclc@passmoresacademy.com 

mailto:pclc@passmoresacademy.com

